
April 28, 2025 
 
Dear Patient: 
 
With mixed emotions I am writing to announce my departure from private practice at Tyler 
Obstetrics & Gynecology, LLP.   My last day will be May 31, 2025.  I have accepted a clinical 
OB/GYN position with the Tyler Family Circle of Care.  If you wish to be seen at my new location, 
Tyler Family Circle of Care accepts most insurance plans except Healthfirst.  Contact information 
is provided below.  I will only be providing hospital services at Christus Trinity Mother Frances 
Hospital, and on a limited schedule.   
 

Tyler Family Circle of Care 
928 N Glenwood 
Tyler, TX  75702 
(903)535-9041 

 
Your medical records will remain available at Tyler Obstetrics & Gynecology, LLP.  It is very 
important to me, as well as Tyler Obstetrics & Gynecology, that you maintain continuous medical 
care.  I highly recommend my colleagues at Tyler Obstetrics & Gynecology, who are more than 
happy to welcome you into their practice.  Patients wishing to schedule an appointment with one of 
my associates listed below may do so by calling 903-593-2468. 
 

Julie Ayala, DO 
Jessica L. Charest, MD 

Nancy S. Lieb, MD 
Michelle P. Medel, MD 

Alexis L. Ward, WHNP-BC 
 

The physicians and staff at Tyler Obstetrics & Gynecology want to make the transition of your 
medical care as seamless as possible.  If you have an existing scheduled appointment, the staff 
will contact you to assist in a smooth transition to a new provider.  Please call and discuss any 
concerns you might have with a member of our staff. Your records are available at: 
 

Tyler Obstetrics & Gynecology, LLP 
700 Olympic Plaza Circle, Suite 602 

Tyler, TX 75701 
903-593-2468 

www.tylerobgyn.com 
   
If you wish to transition to a provider elsewhere, your medical records can be obtained from the 
above resources.   
 
I am very grateful for the opportunity to have been your physician. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cole W. Flanagan, MD 


